From: Caroline Breitenberger 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 11:38 AM
To: Kathleen Hallihan; 'Chuck Daniels'
Subject: RE: Micrbiol 581.01 & 581.02
Kate:

Quite a few biology majors take Microbiology 581. The proposed separation of lab from lecture will actually help those biology students who need another 3-hour content-oriented course but don’t absolutely require the lab. On behalf of the CLSE and the biology major, I concur with the proposed change.

Caroline

